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To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From:  Gordon Dunsire, CILIP Representative 
 
Subject:  Musical arrangements: discussion paper 
 
 
 
CILIP thanks EURIG for its discussion paper. 
 
CILIP has not discussed the paper in detail, and lacks expertise in the area of 
specialized music cataloguing, but notes the proposals with interest and looks 
forward to opportunities for further discussion. 
 
CILIP notes that, in general, the scope of RDA 6.28.1.5 Adaptations of 
Musical Works should be sufficient to accommodate the requirements of  
EURIG without mandating the specific instance of a composer’s adaptation of 
their own work. 
 


